
Recently the CTA wrote to request accountability and transparency from the Federal
Government regarding the Northumberland Community Futures Development
Corporation (NCFDC).  We wanted to know if tax dollars spent were actually translating
into jobs in Cobourg and Northumberland.  MP Kim Rudd’s reply was very disappointing –
and disturbing.  Read our letter and her response here:  
 
   Email to Kim Rudd MP 
   Reply from Kim Rudd MP 
  
Watch this space for our next steps.

https://cobourgtaxpayers.ca/wp-content/uploads/pdf/letter-to-kim-rudd.pdf
https://cobourgtaxpayers.ca/wp-content/uploads/pdf/reply-from-kim-rudd.pdf


Help Us To Be Heard
 
Get involved! If you like what you see and have like-minded friends or neighbours, please
share this email with at least two of your contacts. Together we can make sure that
residents are well informed about the Town issues that affect us all. Help make Cobourg a
better place to live, work and play. 
 

PLEASE DONATE TO THE CTA
The CTA is completely volunteer run with no paid staff, no funding from

government or special interests. Donations will be used to pay for Freedom of
Information requests, our website, and other expenses. 

 
Cheques are also welcomed and can be sent to:

              Cobourg Taxpayers Association 
                      24 Pebble Beach Drive 
                      Cobourg ON  K9A 2C5 
 

Contact us at : info@cobourgtaxpayers.ca 
 

Thank You!
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